
   

       
ELM CLASS PARENTS! 

With the appointment of a new 

teacher for Elm class, we will be 

holding a coffee morning for Elm 

class parents to give you an 

opportunity to meet Miss Cook.  

Please do come and join us for coffee 

at 9.00 am on Wednesday 28th March. 

 
The children have been very active this week!  On Monday and Tuesday 

this week we had a Pentathlon event in school for all of our children 

and we finished the week with some sporting activities to celebrate 

and support Sport Relief.  These were led by our Year 6 children and 

the members of our School Council and we focussed on sporting values, 

whilst keeping fit and having some fun! 

Please don’t forget it is only a four day week next week!  We break up 

on Thursday 29th March for the Easter holidays and return on Monday 

16th April.  May we take this opportunity to wish you and your family a 

restful break. 

With many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Johnson, Deputy Head Teacher 

Stars of the Week   

Louie King, Harry Mitchley, Jordan Taylor, Olivia May, 
George Huntley, Lily Adshead, Chester Fillingham, Ben Kirby, 

Ciara Wheble, Emilis Virsilas, Michael Gbeleyi and Chloe 
Keegan 

Congratulations!
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REPORTING AN ABSENCE 

If your child is absent from 

school, please telephone the 

school office on the first day 

of absence to inform us.   

Many thanks 

World Book Day and Cake Sale 

 

Thank you for your support for 

World Book Day and  our Cake 

Sale.  We managed to raise 

£473.81! 

A fantastic effort!  Thank you 

again! 


